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Upcoming Events 

May 4th - Picture orders are due 
May 7th-11th - Teacher Appreciation Week 
May 10th - Mother’s Day Tea 
May 28th - Closed for Memorial Day 
May 29th - Water Days begin 

Water Days 

Monday: Toddler One 
Tuesday: Toddler Two 
Wednesday: Beginner 
Thursday: Intermediate 
Friday: Pre-K 
 
On your child’s scheduled water day we ask that you: 
-Arrive READY TO GO as the water play times are during the    
morning 
-Arrive with sunscreen, swimsuit, water appropriate shoes on, and a 
labeled towel. The children MUST wear shoes during water play; 
please NO flip flops! 
-Pack a towel for them to dry off with and an extra change of 
clothes/shoes (if need be) to wear for the rest of the day.  
**If your child is in diapers:**                                                                             
Please make sure to bring in a swim diaper for the teachers to put 
on your child right before they go out to play. 
Thank you! Let’s have a great summer!  
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Outside Food  
 

Enchanted Care does not allow bringing outside food into the building  
without prior approval. We have several students with allergies, and it is  
our primary focus to keep all children safe.  

Referral Program  

We have an amazing referral program! For each family you refer to      
Enchanted (any location) you will receive FREE TUITION for one week. 
 
 

Checking In/Out 

Please check your child in and out each day at the 
iPad in the lobby.  Children should be checked in and 
out when they are with you, so  before dropping off 
and after picking up.  Please stop by the office if you 
need assistance or to set up your PIN number. 
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Warmer Weather 
 

With the season changes we wanted to remind you to check your child’s 
cubby bin for seasonally appropriate clothing. These kiddos grow fast, 
and some of their spare outfits might not even fit them anymore, this way if 
there is an accident, or a spill the teachers can easily change their 
clothes.  


